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Dinuka McKenzie - M5 West Widening Project

From: "Steve Pserras" <steve(@moscapserras.com.au>
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 6/2/2011 9:45 AM

Subject: M5 West Widening Project

CC: <Dinuka.McKenzie@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Attention: Submissions Department,

On behalf of my parents George and Afroula Pserras, who reside at 9 Birkdale Crescent Liverpool, commonly
known as the Links Estate, | hereby object to the fact that no noise barriers have been proposed for the bridge
portion of the M5 crossing the Georges River. The noise currently generated by the traffic is barely tolerable,
let alone the noise that will be generated from the future increase in traffic volumes.

My parents’ house is quite high and gets nice summer breezes, they have lived there for 30 years without the
need for air conditioning. We needed to live with them for the months of February and March, to assist in their
care (Mum is 75 & Dad is 83) and it was quite disturbing to sleep at night, the traffic noise was quite
significant and barely tolerable, on the hotter nights with the windows open you felt like you were sitting in the
middle of the M5.

We do request that the Consultants working on this project do carefully consider the residents of the Links
Estate and consider their amenity, the estate was once known as one of the premier estates in the area,
between the battering of the Railway Freight Line and now the widening of the M5, it has slowly resorted to
being one of the most downtrodden and neglected estates in the area.

Regards

Steve Pserras B.Arch
NSW Architects Board of Registration No. 5001

mosca pserras architects

WwWw.moscapserras.com.au

suite 501, 7 secant street, liverpool nsw 2170
p 02 9601- 3244 f 02 9601- 6336 i
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delivery of the email to the addressee). If you receive this email and you are not the addressee please disregard the contents of the email, delete the
email and notify the sender immediately. Mosca Pserras Architects makes no warranty regarding the presence of electronic or magnetic data errors or
computer viruses etc.

file://C:\Documents and Settings\dmckenzie\Local Settings\Temp\XPgrpwise\4DE75B... 3/06/2011




Page 1 of 1

From: "Keith Hendricks" <khen9990@bigpond.net.au>

To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>, <macquariefields@parliament.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 6/2/2011 3:55 PM

Subject: noise walls

To whom it may concern,

| Keith Hendricks of 18 Lakewood cres. Casula,would like to express my utter disgust at hearing that no noise
walls on the Georges River Bridge are to be installed due to the number of complaints made by residents.
This is a working Class Area and we are not always up to date with the lodging of complaints about projects
in our area, but it dose not mean that we are happy with the NOISE FROM THE M5.We are all TAX PAYERS
and we expect our ELLECTED OFFICILS TO DO THE RIGHT THING BY US. So as all the other freeways has
NOISE WALLS WHY has it been decided that we are different from all the other communities living along
freeways? Noise has already increased four fold since the opening of this freeway and if it is going to be
made wider it means the NOISE LEVEL is going to increase even more,to what

extent we do not know yet.Having said this | hope the decision can, and should be changed and we GET
OUR NOISE WALLS IN LINE WITH ALL THE OTHER FREEWAYS.
Regards Keith Hendricks.
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